
I would like to express my total objection to the proposal to build a crematorium on Firs Farm and to 
build it where a community hub has been planned. As the result of hard work on the part of the 
community and other parties Firs Farm has become an excellent area for people to enjoy wildlife, 
open spaces and provide much needed recreational and wet land areas. Firs Farm is used regularly 
by a large number of people. To complete this excellent development a community hub is needed not 
a crematorium. I feel Firs Farm is a credit to Enfield and an excellent provision benefiting the health 
and welfare of residents of both East and West Enfield.
I would ask that you take this strong objection into consideration and do not go ahead with a 
crematorium on this site.
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